
Needle Crafters 

Wednesdays 

9:30am-11:30am 

or 

6:00pm-8:15pm 

Parish Leadership 

Meeting 

Thursday, 

September 15th 

7:00pm 

St. Leo’s 

Soup Kitchen 

Saturday, 

September 17th 

8:15am 

Catechetical 

Sunday 

Blessing of 

Students, 

 Teachers, 

And 

Catechists  

September 17th 

& 18th 

At All Masses 

ST. JANE FRANCES de CHANTAL PARISH 
April 30, 2017 

 

 

    

    

    

Close your eyes, or turn you head and you’ll think Ol’ Blue Eyes is in the 

room. Gary Sacco does an incredible tribute, not an imitation, of The 

Chairman of the Board. Gary will be our entertainment for the evening. 
 

Each year, we like to take some time to recognize and celebrate ALL the 

volunteers we have at the parish! 
 

You may have volunteered with MCREST, been a Lector, Altar Server, or 

Eucharistic Minister, or you may help decorate the Church for various 

seasons. Helping out with the Soup Kitchen Ministry, St. Vincent de Paul, or 

the Giving Tree as well as sharing your gifts with the Music Ministry Faith 

Formation Ministry, or being part of a hospitality team may be something 

you do! These are just a few of the volunteer opportunities here at the 

parish. 
 

Volunteers of all ages are invited to sign up for our Annual Volunteer 

Appreciation Party! The date is Saturday, May 6
th

, at 6:00pm. The evening 

includes dinner, dessert and entertainment. This year’s theme is New York 

Night. Outfits inspired by our theme are welcome! 

 

You must sign-up ahead of time though! Be sure to stop in the parish office 

and sign-up by Sunday, April 30, 2017. 
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Parish Mission Statement 
  

  “Nourished by God’s Word and the Eucharist, St. Jane Frances de Chantal Parish is a welcoming Catholic 
community dedicated to living and proclaiming the Gospel of Jesus Christ.” 

 

Tuesday, 6:00pm,  
   Novena to the Mother  

     of Perpetual Help & Rosary  
    Join us in the Church 

ST. JANE FRANCES de CHANTAL 
PARISH COMMUNITY 

 

38750 Ryan Rd. 
Sterling Heights, MI 48310 

Phone: (586) 977-8080 
Fax: (586) 977-9305 

 

www.sjfparish.org 

NEW PARISHIONERS 

 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO BECOME A 

REGISTERED PARISHIONER AT 

ST. JANE FRANCES de CHANTAL? 
 

You may register at the Parish Office at any-

time after Mass on the weekend or during regu-

lar office hours.  Please call 586-977-8080 if 

you have any questions. 

Weekend Masses 

   Saturday                                                      5:00pm 
   Sunday                                      9:00am & 11:30am 

Weekday Masses 

   Tuesday                                                       7:00pm 
   Wednesday, Thursday                                 8:00am 

Holy Day Masses                              As Announced 

Pastor 
     Rev. Jerome Slowinski, ext. 102 
     jws1953@att.net 
 

Pastoral Associate 

     Maureen Blair, ext. 104 
     maureenblair.stjane@gmail.com 
 

Business Manager 

     Jody Gazo, ext. 112 
     jgazosjfparish@gmail.com 
 

Director of Music 

     Andy Langlands, ext. 103 
     andymusic.sjfparish@gmail.com 
 

Director of Faith Formation & 

Youth Minister Coordinator 

     Ben Klassen, ext. 108 
     bklassen.sjfparish@gmail.com 
 

Adult Formation Coordinator 

     Tara Stenger, ext. 107 
     tfinn_sjf@yahoo.com 
 

Christian Service Coordinator 

      Deborah Mazur, ext. 113 
      dmazursjfparish@gmail.com 
 

Receptionists 

     Mary Ann Gleich 
     mgleichsjfparish@gmail.com 
     MaryAnn Webb 
     bulletinsjfparish@gmail.com 

 

Bulletin 

       bulletinsjfparish@gmail.com 
       Copy deadline is Tuesday at 10:00am. 

 

Monday thru Thursday 
8:30am - 8:30pm 

(Closed from 12:00 to 1:15 for lunch) 
 

Friday: Closed 
Saturday: 2:30pm - 6:30pm 
Sunday: 10:00am - 1:30pm 

MASS SCHEDULE 

PARISH STAFF 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

MINISTRIES 

SACRAMENTS 

  Knights of Columbus  #13340 

  Brian Barkkari                      586-215-4669 
 

Parish Nurse Ministry 

      Doreen Corby                       586-977-8080 
 

Seniors  

         Don Rogowski                      586-977-8080 
   
  Soup Kitchen 

  Steven Gadzinski                 586-731-4091 
 

  St. Vincent de Paul 

 Tom Harris                           586-977-8080 
 

  Ushers-Ministers of Hospitality  

      Brian Brennan       586-264-1087 
 

 

 

Children’s Baptism 

If you have a child who is not yet baptized, but 
you would like them to be, we would be delighted 
to talk to you about your options.  Please call the 
Parish Office (586-977-8080) to make any 
arrangements.   

 

Reconciliation 

Tuesday from 5:30pm-6:30pm  

(or by appointment) 
 

Marriage 

Arrangements must be made by contacting the 

Parish Office at least six months prior to the 

desired date. Marriage guidelines are available at 

the Parish Office and must be read before your 

appointment. Participation in pre-marriage 

preparation will be arranged. 
 

Anointing of the Sick 

Contact the Parish Office at 586-977-8080. Also 

available once a month during the Tuesday    

evening Mass. Speak with Fr. Jerry before Mass. 
 

Rite of Christian Initiation 

of Adults 
This is a shared program with St. Ephrem, 

conducted at St. Ephrem. Those taking part in 

RCIA from St. Jane Frances will receive the faith 

formation at St. Ephrem’s but celebrate 

associated rites at St. Jane Frances de Chantal. 

Please make initial contact with our pastor, Fr. 

Jerry Slowinski, before contacting St. Ephrem 

Parish. 

Parish Policy 

We ask that in order to have your child 

baptized here, or to be married here, you          

should be a registered parishioner or active in 

your previous parish. This means attending 

weekly Mass with your faith community, 

using your envelopes and taking part in parish 

activities.           

 

 
 

Visits to the Homebound  

for Communion/ Anointing 

Contact Parish Office:  586-977-8080 

Monday, May 1 

6:00pm Faith Formation Classes, 

 Grades K-6 

Tuesday, May 2 

10:00am Mercy in Action Meeting 

4:30pm Faith Formation Classes, 

 Grades K-6 

6:00pm Rosary 

Wednesday, May 3 

8:00am Mass 

9:30am Needle Crafters 

10:00am-2:00pm Seniors Meet 

1:00pm Swiffers, Team 4 

6:00pm Needle Crafters 

7:00pm Lectio Divina 

Thursday, May 4 

8:00am Mass 

Friday, May 5 

 Parish Office Closed 

Saturday, May 6 

 CSA Weekend 

2:30pm Memory Screening 

5:00pm Mass 

6:00pm Volunteer Appreciation Party 

Sunday, May 7 

 CSA Weekend 

9:00am Mass 

11:30am Mass with Children’s Liturgy 

 of the Word 

12:45pm-3:00pm Parent/Candidate 

 Session 

1:00pm Baptisms 

6:00pm Youth Ministry Gathering 
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Maureen BlairMaureen BlairMaureen BlairMaureen Blair    
Ext. 104Ext. 104Ext. 104Ext. 104    
    

Pastoral Associate Pastoral Associate Pastoral Associate Pastoral Associate     
and  Director of Worship  and Evangelizationand  Director of Worship  and Evangelizationand  Director of Worship  and Evangelizationand  Director of Worship  and Evangelization    
    

Email: Email: Email: Email:     
maureenblair.stjane@gmail.commaureenblair.stjane@gmail.commaureenblair.stjane@gmail.commaureenblair.stjane@gmail.com    

National Day of Prayer 
May 4, 2017 

Many Christians are unaware that they live 
in a nation that has a law in place 
requiring our President proclaim a 
National Day of Prayer each year, the 1st 
Thursday in May.  

Our theme this year is For Your Great 
Name’s Sake! Hear Us... Forgive 
Us...Heal Us! Taken from Daniel 9:19, 

which says, “O Lord, Listen! O Lord, Forgive! O Lord, Hear and 
Act! For Your Sake, O My God...”. As the 2017 National Day 
of Prayer on May 4th approaches, thousands of individuals, 
churches, and communities will be working to rally millions of 
Christian’s to once again heed this call! 

November 18, 2017! 
 

Mark your calendars!!!  Plans are being 
made for a one-day retreat for parish 
leadership, volunteers, liturgical ministers, 
and any parishioner interested in joining us 
to sharpen our focus on our roles as 
disciples and evangelists!!  Fr. Jerry will be asking that we 
make every effort to attend this gathering.  Details are 
being worked on as this bulletin goes to print.  Our 
speaker/retreat director, Deacon Keith Strohm, promises to 
be interesting, engaging, and good humored, as he will 

lead us towards our goal of “Empowering Discipleship.”   
 

Be a disciple who makes disciples!!! 

FATIMA:  100 Year Anniversary of Marian ApparitionsFATIMA:  100 Year Anniversary of Marian ApparitionsFATIMA:  100 Year Anniversary of Marian ApparitionsFATIMA:  100 Year Anniversary of Marian Apparitions 

 
   One hundred years ago, one of the most important series of apparitions in Church history took place.  
The Blessed Mother appeared to three shepherd children in Fatima, Portugal, six times between May 
and October 1917.  Her calls to conversion and repentance are profound and were life-changing.  
Fatima has become one of the major pilgrimage sites in the world with over 4 million people a year 
visiting the basilica on the site of the appearances in Fatima.  There has been an ever-increasing 
devotion to praying the Rosary as Our Lady requested.  
   Here at St. Jane Frances de Chantal we will be celebrating these appearances and promoting the 
prayer of the Rosary.  We invite you to plan to take part in the upcoming events.  We ask you to reflect 
on Our Lady’s message that prayer and sacrifice can achieve world peace — a grave concern in the 
tense world we live in.  As Sister Lucia (who as a child, was one of the three children who witnessed 
these apparitions) said, “the Rosary is the prayer which sustains and increases our faith.” 

   Beginning the weekend of May 13
th
/14

th
 we will have a 12” statue of Our Lady of Fatima available to take to your home for 

a week to use in your Rosary devotions.  Families/Individuals will have the opportunity to sign-up for the statue for one 
week out of 22 weeks between May 13

th
, the date of the 1

st
 apparition, and Oct. 13

th
, the date of the last apparition. 

   We will close out our celebration with praying a Living Rosary on Friday, Oct. 13
th
.  Please mark this in your calendar as 

we would need as many as possible to participate.  Please contact Maureen Blair with questions or comments. 

Thoughts on 
Discipleship: 

I’ll Pray for You. 
 

It happens a lot.  People tell you 
about something difficult that they 
are going through — health 
concerns, job situation, family troubles, worries and fears.  
Like a good friend you listen and then say, “I’ll pray for you.”  
Have you ever forgotten to pray?  Why not pray right there 
and then.  Why not take the opportunity to bring the person to 
Jesus whom you know is the source of all help?  The prayer 
could be simple:  “Dear Lord, (the person’s name) needs Your 
help with (the person’s concern).  We ask that you be present 
right now with Your peace, Your strength, Your love.  Amen.”  
Your prayer gives them a model for their own prayer.  Your 
faith in Jesus lets them know they can trust Him, too.  And, 
don’t forget to pray for them later as well. 

 

Blessed are They 
Who Mourn 

For Those Who Grieve on 
Mother’s Day 

Sunday, May 14, 2017, 2:00pm 
 

Ste. Anne de Detroit 
1000 Ste. Anne Street, Detroit  
Fr. Gabriel Richard Chapel 

 

A simple Mother’s Day Mass. 
No special blessings, gifts, or prayers. 

Prayerfully respectful to those  
for whom Mother’s Day  

is hard to face. 
 

Contact danielle.center@steannedetroit.org  
for more information 
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Director of MusicDirector of MusicDirector of MusicDirector of Music    
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Canticum Novum – Andy Langlands 
 

   Alleluia, Alleluia!  Christ is risen, Alleluia!  Happy Easter 
season to everyone at St. Jane Frances de Chantal.  May you 

celebrate the season with great joy and many Alleluias. 
 

   I would like to say thank you to all those who assisted 
with music during Holy week, the Triduum, and Easter 
Sunday.  Firstly, The Parish Choir, who rehearsed earnestly 
since late February, learning all the music and making it 
sound beautiful!  To Alice Lankford (Flute) for Holy 
Thursday, Easter Vigil and Easter Sunday, and Jenny, 
Maria, and Kevin Trotta (strings) who made the 9:00am 
Easter Mass so joyful and beautiful.  To Josef Wainz, Linda 
Osabka, Holly Shanefelt, Fawn Koppas, Alex Pawlak, Bob 
Feindel, and Melissa Pordon.  Collectively known as 
Instruments of Praise, they made Good Friday and Easter 
Sunday at 11:30am Mass a pleasure to be associated with 
and so beautiful musically.  Thanks as well to Therese Smith 
and Holly Shanefelt, Cantors at Good Friday and Easter 
Vigil, Melissa Pordon, Cantor at Easter Vigil and Therese 
for cantoring the 11:30am Easter Sunday Mass too!  Thanks 
to Virginia DiBella and Janet Seefried, Cantors on Holy 
Thursday and Easter Sunday Mass at the 9:00am Mass.  

Well done everyone! 
 

   Thanks as well to all those who volunteered to make the 
church so stunningly beautiful for Easter, and so solemn and 
holy for Holy Thursday and Good Friday.  Also, a big 
thanks to those who cooked, prepared and cleaned up the 
reception after the Easter Vigil.  The food was delightful, 
and the spirit you brought to making the end of this evening 
so special did not go unnoticed by me, or anyone else who 
attended.  Thanks as well to the staff members here who 
work so hard to make St. Jane Frances a wonderful place to 
worship.  The leaders of the ministries, pastoral staff, office 
staff, and maintenance people all go above and beyond their 
call.  Lastly, To Fr. Jerry for his moral support, kind and fair 

guidance, and superb homilies that keep us all so inspired. 
 

   We in the music department have more to do.  First 
Communion, Confirmation, Pentecost, 40th Anniversary, and 
a short summer choir season to top it all off.  I hope you will 
continue to consider joining us, especially if you are a 
trained singer who reads music, or an instrumentalist with 
experience to help make liturgy even more special here at 

St. Jane Frances. 
 

Happy Easter! 

 Save the Date  
for this year’s 

Vacation Bible School! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

June 26th – 30th 
All children 

Kindergarten—6th grade  
Welcome to join us! 
Keep your eyes open 
for more details! 

 

GRADUATION PICTURES 

AND GRADUATION MASS 
   If you will be a high school or college 
graduate this year (winter or spring 

commencement), please turn in a picture for our parish 
graduation insert this spring! 
   Please include your name (as you want it to appear in the 
bulletin), school, degree and contact information. The pictures 
will be returned (if requested) after the bulletin insert is 
distributed. If you would prefer to email the picture, please 
send it to bulletinsjfparish@gmail.com along with the 
information above. Pictures are due by Monday, May 22nd. 

 
   The Graduation Mass is scheduled for Sunday, June 11th, at 
the 11:30am Mass! Please RSVP by May 22nd.  You can use 
the form below to RSVP! 

GRADUATION MASS RSVP 
 

Name:  ________________________________________ 
 
School:  _______________________________________ 
 
Number of People Attending:  _____________________ 
 
Phone:  _______________________________________ 
 
Email:  _______________________________________ 
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STEWARDSHIP 

EASTER EGG HUNT 

On Saturday, April 8th, we had our 2nd annual Easter Egg Hunt here at the parish!  We had over 50 children participate and 
the weather was beautiful!  A special thanks to our committee, Barb, Janet, Linda, and Maria, for creating this event!  Also, 
thank you to ALL of our volunteers who made the event possible!  From prepping eggs and candy, setting-up, helping 
Charlie the Easter Bunny, and clean-up...your presence was invaluable!  Thank you!!  Here are some pictures from our 
event! 
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HEALTH MINISTRY 

MEMORY SCREENING 

WHERE:   ST. JANE FRANCES de CHANTAL CHURCH 

May 6, 2017 

2:30pm – 4:30pm 

BY APPOINTMENT ONLY. 

CALL 586-977-8080 - OR STOP IN THE CHURCH 

OFFICE 
 

This screening is affiliated with the Alzheimer’s Foundation 
of America. 

   A memory screening is a simple and safe evaluation tool that 
checks memory and other thinking skills. It can indicate whether an 
additional check up by a qualified healthcare professional is 
needed. The face-to-face screening takes place in private and will 
be done by a parish nurse.  It consists of a series of questions and/
or tasks designed to test memory, language skills, thinking ability, 
and other intellectual functions.  Results of the memory screenings 
are confidential. A memory screening is not used to diagnose any 
particular illness and does not replace consultation with a qualified 
physician or other healthcare professional. 
   These questions might help you decide if you should be screened. 
If you answer "yes" to any of them, you might benefit from a 
memory screening. 

• Am I becoming more forgetful? 

• Do I have trouble concentrating? 

• Do I have difficulty performing familiar tasks? 

• Do I have trouble recalling words or names in 
conversation? 

• Do I sometimes forget where I am or where I am going? 

• Have family or friends told me that I am repeating 
questions or saying the same thing over and over again? 

• Am I misplacing things more often? 

• Have I become lost when walking or driving? 

• Have my family or friends noticed changes in my mood, 
behavior, personality, or desire to do things? 

   If a memory screening indicates possible problems, the person 

should follow up with a doctor or another qualified healthcare 

professional as soon as possible for a complete medical evaluation. 

Follow-up is important to identify the cause of the memory 
problems. Memory problems could be caused by Alzheimer’s 
disease or other medical conditions. Some memory problems can 
be readily treated, such as those caused by vitamin deficiencies or 
thyroid problems. Other memory problems might result from 
causes that are not currently reversible, such as Alzheimer’s 
disease. 

Register securely online at  
www.RTL.org 

 
Tuesday, May 9, 2017 

Lansing, MI 

HEALING JOURNEY 

For Widowed Men and Women 
Bereavement Seminar  
Saturday, May 13, 2017 

10:00am – 2:00pm 
St. Jane Frances de Chantal 

 
Speakers:    

• Ron Gries, author of “Through Death to Life”  

• Barbara Mezzapelle, Grief Ministry Facilitator from St 
Jane Frances de Chantal 

Cost is $10.00 per person which includes beverages & a light 
lunch.  

 

Deadline to register is May 6th in the parish office. 

For information, please contact Kathy at 248-918-1622 or  
Rose at 586-876-1270. 

Sponsored by Widowed Friends, a “peer” support group in the 
Archdiocese of Detroit. For further information about 

Widowed Friends, come visit our website at 
www.widowedfriends.org 

Mother’s Day Flower Sale 
Say “I Love & Appreciate You” to Mom, Grandma, Aunt, 
Friend, Neighbor and all the special ladies in your lives!  The 
weekend of May 13th & 14th, Right to Life will be providing 
fresh long stemmed carnations in various spring colors for a 
$1.00 donation in an effort to promote respect for life at all 
stages.  Your support of this most worthy cause is greatly 
appreciated.   

Happy Mother’s Day from your representatives of  
Right to Life Northwest Macomb 
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Our Cluster Partner 

ST. EPHREM CATHOLIC CHURCH 

38900 Dodge Park, Sterling Heights 

Phone: 586-264-1230 Fax: 586-264-2757 

Pastor: Fr. Craig Giera 

Deacon: Edwin McLeod 
 

Weekend Masses:  

Saturday — 4:30pm  
Sunday — 9:00am & 11:00am 

Weekday Masses:  
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday — 

9:00am 

Confessions 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday — 
8:30am 

Saturday — 12:15pm 

BAPTISMS 
 

The Catholic Community of St. Jane Frances de Chantal welcomes  

the following children who were Baptized by Fr. Jerome Slowinski on April 23, 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Luke Thomas McNally 

Parents:          Mark McNally 

                        Stefanie Beltowski 

Godparents:    Bob VanAcker 

                        Rebecca Corrado 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Olivia Michelle Moutinho 

Parents:        Andrew Moutinho 

                     Jennifer Billiau 

Godparent:  Adrienne Williamson 

Christian Witness:  Christopher Moutinho 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lin- coln 

Alexander Puzscz 

Parents:          Derek Puszcz 

                        Samantha Zerilli Puszcz 

Godparents:    James Zerilli 

                        Laura Ayers 

   Proxy:           Vicki Staniszewski 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cole Steven Newman 

Parents:        Craig Newman 

                      Rebecca Szumplawski 

                     Newman 

Godparents:  Richard Szumplawski 

                      Lea Szumplawski 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tessa Lyn Newman 

Parents:        Craig Newman 

                      Rebecca Szumplawski  

                     Newman 

Godparents:  Richard Szumplawski 

                      Lea Szumplawski 

EDEN CLUB 

SPRING MEETING 
The Eden Club Spring Meeting will be 
Monday, May 8th at 7:00pm.  Join us if 
you want to learn more about the 
awesome work they do for our parish 
grounds.  Also, save the date!  Spring 
Cleaning will be on Monday, May 15th, 
at 6:00pm.  Come help us get the 
grounds ready for planting!  Contact 
Tara for more information at 
tfinn_sjf@yahoo.com or 586-977-8080, 
ext. 107.   

MARRIAGE  

ENRICHMENT  

NIGHT 
 

Join us on Friday, May 19th, for an entertain-
ing, edifying and uplifting dinner date with 
other young married couples (those who have 
been married about 10 years or less). The 
evening includes dinner, dessert, live music/
dancing entertainment and an open bar. Na-
tional speaker, author and Catholic radio hosts 
Peter and Debbie Herbeck will speak on the 
topic “Love Never Fails.”  The evening costs 
$50 per couple and childcare is available!  
Join us at St. John Neumann Parish in Canton. 
You can egister for the event at: 
https://youngmarriedsmay19.eventbrite.com 

Does your marriage need help? 
Retrouvaille (pronounced retro-vi with a long i) 
is a Christian Peer Ministry focused on 
reaching out to hurting couples longing for 
renewal and hope.  
 

Metro Detroit has multiple English and Spanish 
programs scheduled for 2017.  The next Spanish 
retreat is scheduled for June 23rd-25th in English.   
 

For more information or to register, please see our 
website: helpourmarriage.com or call 1-800-470-
2230.  Scholarships are available so don’t let cost 
keep you from attending.   

IN SYMPATHY 
 

The Community of  

St. Jane Frances de Chantal 

expresses support and prayers  

to the family who has lost a loved one: 
 

Josephine Fiorini 

Mother of Jodyann 
 

May her soul and the souls  

of the faithful departed rest in peace. 
 

Amen. 
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        Traveling Chalice 
        A Program of Prayer 
         For Vocations 
 

 

 

Parishioners  are  asked  to   take  the   
chalice home and display it in a place 
of honor, we ask them to pray each 
night for vocations to the priesthood 
and religious   life.    This   week   our  
parish   gratefully acknowledges  

The Downey FamilyThe Downey FamilyThe Downey FamilyThe Downey Family    
for hosting our Traveling Chalice. 
If  you   would  like  to   participate   in  
The Traveling Chalice Program please 
contact Ray Sroka at 586-979-7879. 

WEEKDAY LECTOR SCHEDULE 
 

Tuesday, May 2nd, 

NO MASS 
 

Wednesday, May 3rd, @ 8:00am 

Mike Scavo 
 

Thursday, 4th, @ 8:00am 

Tom Kraniak 

Low-Gluten Hosts available 
   For our parishioners who have 
Celiacs Disease we now have 
procedures in place to help you 
celebrate the Eucharist with your 
parish family.  For more information or 
to take part, please contact Maureen 
Blair,  

586-977-8080 or by email  
maureenblair.stjane@gmail.com 

Readings 

Week of April 30, 2017 
 

Sunday 

Third Sunday of Easter 

Acts 2:14, 22-33; Ps 16:1-2, 5, 7-8, 9-10, 11; 
1 Pt 1:17-21; Lk 24:13-35 

Monday 

Saint Joseph the Worker 

Acts 6:8-15; Ps 119:23-24, 26-27, 29-30; 
Jn 6:22-29 or, for the Memorial, 

Gn 1:26—2:3 or Col 3:14-15, 17, 23-24; 
Ps 90:2, 3-4, 12-13, 14 and 16; Mt 13:54-58 

Tuesday 

Saint Athanasius, Bishop  

and Doctor of the Church 

Acts 7:51—8:1a; Ps 31:3cd-4, 6 and 7b and 
8a, 17 and 21ab; Jn 6:30-35 

Wednesday 
Saints Philip and James, Apostles 

1 Cor 15:1-8; Ps 19:2-3, 4-5; Jn 14:6-14 

Thursday 

Acts 8:26-40; Ps 66:8-9, 16-17, 20; 
Jn 6:44-51 

Friday 
Acts 9:1-20; Ps 117:1bc, 2; Jn 6:52-59 

Saturday 
Acts 9:31-42; Ps 116:12-13, 14-15, 16-17; 

Jn 6:60-69 

Sunday 

Fourth Sunday of Easter 

Acts 2:14a, 36-41; Ps 23:1-3a, 3b-4, 5, 6; 
1 Pt 2:20b-25; Jn 10:1-10 

Monday, May 1 

 No Mass at St. Jane Frances 

Tuesday, May 2 

 No Mass at St. Jane Frances 

Wednesday, May 3 

8:00am Dec. Robert Stachel 
 1st Anniversary 
 (Wife & Family) 

Thursday, May 4 

8:00am Dec. Michael Koczon 
 (Tom & Judy Taylor) 
 Dec. Shirley Putrycus 
 4th Anniversary 
 (Novak Family) 

Friday, May 5 

 No Mass at St. Jane Frances 

Saturday, May 6 

5:00pm Dec. Eugene & Frances 
 Berthiaume 
 (Joyce) 
 Dec. Ralph & Marie Beaufait 
 (Robert & Frances Kraft) 
 Dec. Shirley Putrycus 
 (Family) 
 Living — Stanley & Patricia 
 Kotula 
 40th Wedding Anniversary 
 (Dennis & Nancy Lippert) 

Sunday, May 7 

9:00am Members of the First Sunday 
 Memorial Association 
 Dec. Marsha Olson 
 (Family) 
 Dec. Joseph Papaleo 
 (Kowaleski Family) 
 Dec. James Polizzi 
 (Family) 
11:30am For the Parishioners 
 Dec. Dina Donati 
 (Sarti Family) 
 Dec. Carmela Ficaro 
 (Anita Pitlock) 
 Living — Patrick Jamoua 
 (Family) 

MASS INTENTIONS 

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE — MAY 6TH & MAY 7TH 
 5:00pm 9:00am 11:30am 

Presider Fr. Jerry Fr. Jerry Fr. Jerry 
Sacristan(s) Tim & Karen Pawlik Selma & Paul Marzec Mike & Mary Burley 

Lector 1 Lisa Erickson Brian Brennan Phil Mina 
Lector 2 Dale Erickson Geri Miles Felix Erfe 

Altar Servers Danielle Erickson Terasa Mezzapelle Lucas Jeffrey 
 Amanda Dufoor Ray Benvenuti Julia Ortmann 
 Kayla Pickens Sarah Andrzejewski Raegan Watson 

Ushers Team 3 Assigned Team 1 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Stanley & Patricia Kotula 

on their 

40th Wedding Anniversary 

CATHOLIC SERVICES APPEAL (CSA) 
 

   Next weekend, Saturday, May 6th, and Sunday, May 7th, 
Fr. Jerry will be speaking at all the weekend liturgies and 
asking for your support for the CSA so that we might reach 

our target goal. The 2017 target goal assigned for us by the Archdiocese of Detroit 
(AoD) is $91,871. This is an increase of $1,695. We did make our CSA goal for 
2016 and, with your generous assistance, hope to once again achieve the number 
that has been allotted for our parish. 
   Please take the time this week to prayerfully consider your level of support to the 
Catholic Services Appeal. Thank you for your support that you have demonstrated 
in past years and for your continued participation in this year’s Catholic Services 
Appeal. 

NO MASS OR CONFESSIONS 

TUESDAY, MAY 2ND 

AT ST. JANE FRANCES 
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Sunday, April 23, 2017 
 

Budgeted Weekly Obligation: 
$12,237.00 

 

Actual Average Weekly Collection: 
$12,242.00 

 

Registered FamiliesGGGGG..1433 
Envelopes ReturnedGGG.....G..338 
Amount OfferedGG.G.......$7,604.00 
Loose OfferingGGGG.GG.$855.70 
 
Total OfferingsGGGGG..$8,459.70 
 
Special Collection: 
Easter SundayGGGGGG..$899.00 
Pontifical Good FridayGGG$117.00 

TOGETHER LET US PRAY… 
 

   Please pray for those who are in special need of our prayers. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please pray for the men and women serving our country in the Armed Services that they 
may return home safely to family and friends. Remember particularly: 

 

 

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK 
 

   We want to thank Michael Calcaterra 
of Wujek-Calcaterra Funeral Homes 
for advertising in the St. Jane Frances 
de Chantal bulletin. 
 

   We ask our parishioners to please 
patronize the advertisers as they are the 
ones that help make our bulletin 
possible. 

Maureen Blair 

James Brown 

Mary Sue Bruce 

Sam Castelli 

Sandy Castelli 

Vicki Chrzanowski 

Bernie Colasanti, Jr. 

Barb Demopolis 

Anna DiDonato 

Mario DiDonato 

Rita Duffey 

Kevin Dufoor 

Pam Evanzia 

Charles Grade 

James Friedmann 

Evelyn Geldhof 

Cindy Graham 

Pauline Gronowski 

Antonio Guglielmetti 

Scott Harris 

John Karalunas 

James Klassen 

Joan Knapp 

Walter Kronner 

George Lutfy 

Addison Mathews 

Charlotte Miles 

William Navalta 

Norma O’Connor 

Kathleen Pawlik 

Matthew Pawlik 

Helen Perliskey 

Adam Phillips 

Anita Pitlock 

Amy Zachwieja Raggio 

Magdalene Risko 

Marlene Rokicki 

Olivia Rokicki 

Arnold Semrau 

Tom Taylor 

Daniel Van Acker 

Dorothy Weglarz 

Mel Werner 

Kevin Wilcox 

Mark Wilhelm 

Lois Winters 

Don G. Wisniewski 

Toni Woodring 

Mary Woywood 

Mary Zalewski 

Robert Bain 

Richard Brown 

Christopher Burley 

Amir Ciplakovic 

Eric Dillard 

Lisa Drake 

Joshua Hebert 

Zack Hoover 

Louis B. Kasper, III 

Paul Koss 

Curtis McCoy 

Matthew McDowell 

Donovan John Miller 

Danielle Marie Minichello 

Jeremy Rzeppa 

Scot Skoczylas 

Sean Slattery 

Allison Stewart 

Anthony Trotta 

Carl Winowiecki 

    

May CrowningMay CrowningMay CrowningMay Crowning    
Sunday, May 14th 

at the start of 11:30am Mass 
 

All children and students  
are invited to participate!! 

 

This Mother’s Day we will honor our Heavenly Mother by presenting to 
her a beautiful bouquet and crowning her with a garland of flowers. 

 

All those who wish to participate,  
please plan to join us in the Gathering Space at 11:15am. 

All First Communion children are asked to wear their Communion outfits 
(dresses, veils, shirts, suits, etc.).   Confirmandi are invited to 

participate, too!  Please wear your Confirmation clothes. 
All children of the parish are invited to join in honoring Mary and will 

place a flower at the foot of the Marian statue!! 
 

Hail Mary, full of grace….Hail Mary, full of grace….Hail Mary, full of grace….Hail Mary, full of grace….    
    

   If your child is planning to participate, please sign-up in the parish 
office at 586-977-8080 to allow us to purchase enough flowers for 
presentation. 

 

ONLINE GIVING 
 

If you have never used the convenience of 
Online Giving, why not make your life 
simpler and give it a try. Go to the parish 
website at www.sjfparish.org click on the 
Stewardship tab, then the Online Giving 
Tab and follow the instructions for setting 
up your donation(s). It is easy and allows 
you: 
 

• A direct debit from your checking/
savings account or credit/debit card. 

• The convenience of recurring or one-
time donations. 

• Complete online giving history 
available 24/7. 

• E-mail reminders regarding when the 
debit will be made to your account/
card. 

 

Online Giving is easy, secure, and 
eliminates always having to remember 
your weekly envelopes. Go online and give 
Online Giving a try. If you have any 
questions, contact Jody Gazo at her email 
address: jgazosjfparish@gmail.com or call 
her at 596-977-8080. 


